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Basil Moran
787South Arm School Road
Brushgrove 2460
~ . 15-2-2013
Byrous lane highway upgrade -
App number SS1-4963

Attention: “Director Infrastructure Projects™
Dear Sir

The project is necessary just that il is being built in the wrong place, to the east would
have been a better option which would be a shorter route with better foundations.

My submission is on the present option, being the overpass of the highway at Byrons
tanc Tyndalc t6 cosure adequate fericing of the ramps 56 that livestock can be driven
safely over the highway. A double height of guard rail should be enough to have a
fenice of at Ieast 1.6 meters in height the entire length of the ramps. The need to move
cattle in this direction in flood time has occurred several times in past floods when
there is no other option.

Before the recent floods there was a large emu population in the area of Byrons lave
their only escape is towards the high ground of the river bank. The proposed highway
and fencing could cut off this escape.

T liave not got any benefit from the E.LS. Statement in relation to any propeity as I de
not have the time to persus an almost unreadabis Gocument.

1 ask to be kept informed on these matlers.

Sincerely
Basil Mozran

Email
Kinvarad 7(@yaheo.com.au



